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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act gives money to OHA to pay for some of the costs of the program in which nurses
visit families while a parent is pregnant and for two years after that. (Flesch Readability Score: 63.4).

Appropriates moneys to the Oregon Health Authority for the costs of targeted case management
services provided in the nurse home visiting services program for families during pregnancy and for
two years after the pregnancy.

Declares an emergency, effective on passage.
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